
TY Gaisce students tackle the greenway 

 

48 TY students headed to the 

Greenway over two days last week 

to complete their adventure 

activity part of their Gaisce 

Bronze Award.  They had fabulous 

weather as they walked over 

25km’s over the two days.  After 

dinner in their hostel on day one 

they went to Bunmahon Beach for 

sea swimming, fun and to watch 

the sun set.  Well done to all of 

our students who were amazing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1st Year Business Students  

Junior Achievement Finance Park Programme. 

1st year Business Students received 

their certificates this week for 

participating in a Finance Park Junior 

Achievement program presented by a 

volunteer.  It provided great revision for 

the summer tests as the students 

discussed payslips, taxes, the consumer, 

savings and borrowings, insurance 

etc. The students played a board game 

to determine how good they were at 

managing their money. 

 

 

 

 

 

LCA1 Trip to Kinsale Outdoor Education Centre 

On Tuesday 21st May, LCA1 visited the Kinsale Outdoor Education Centre. The 

students got to kayak around Kinsale harbour as well as try their hand at 

archery. The students had a wonderful time and enjoyed themselves thoroughly. 



5th year Biology Ecology Field Trip to Fota Wildlife Park 

On Monday 20th May, the 5th year 

Biology students visited Fota 

Wildlife Park. This trip was part 

of the Ecology course on the 

Senior Cycle Biology. Students 

attended a lecture focusing on 

different areas of the theory side 

of Ecology and then went on to 

participate in the practical 

aspects they will be assessed on. 

It was a great day out and the 

students gain great insight into 

Ecology. 

 

 

 

First year students walk for wellness 

All 1st year students took part in the walk for wellness as part of GCC’s 

awareness around mental health on Thursday 23rd May.  All students wore 

orange t-shirts to show their support for the amber flag initiative and the cycle 

against suicide which is a national initiative that supports awareness around 

mental health.  Well done to all involved. 


